August 6, 2018

Savannah Skelton

Long Beach, California 90808

Also sent to:

Re: FPPC No. 2018-00707; Hilaria Bauer, Daniel Flores

Dear Ms. Stockton:

This letter is to notify you that the Enforcement Division of the Fair Political Practices Commission will investigate the allegation, under the jurisdiction of the Commission, of the sworn complaint you submitted in the above-referenced matter. You will next receive notification from us upon final disposition of the case. However, please be advised that, at this time, we have not made any determination about the validity of the allegation you have made or about the culpability, if any, of the persons you identify in your complaint.

Thank you for taking the time to bring this matter to our attention.

Sincerely,

Galena West

Chief, Enforcement Division

GW:cah

cc: Hilaria Bauer (via email:

Daniel Flores (via email: